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Newsmakers 1/11/2020

Clemons Fine Arts Center Direstor Todd Birdsong discusses the upcoming 
performance by the Air Force Band performance of patriotic and jazz music. 
(:00); Shawnee College Biology professor Tony Girrard from friends of the 
Cash River Watershed discusses Conservation Conversations, a public 
interest program dealing with diseases in the deer population, and his 
recent publication about bigfoot. (4:37); Lindsey Ryan from Marshall 
COunty High School discusses the upcoming Hope Explosion event. Several 
churches come together in support of the community on the second 
anniversary of the Marshall County High School shooting. The event is to 
help students and their families and show support. (12:20)

Newsmakers 1/17/2020

U.S. Senator Rand Paul speaks about the latest status of the Donald Trump 
impeachment trial (:00); Representatives from local restaurant Artisan 
Kitchen discuss the upcoming Real Women's Expo, a popular annual event in 
Paducah. (8:50); Paducah civil rights activist J.W. Cleary discusses the 
upcoming Martin Luther King celebration in Paducah, and all of the other 
events planned for the holiday. (12:00)

Newsmakers 1/24/2020

U.S. Senator Rand Paul speaks about the latest status of the Donald Trump 
impeachment trial (:00); Representatives from local restaurant Artisan 
Kitchen discuss the upcoming Real Women's Expo, a popular annual event in 
Paducah. (8:50); Paducah civil rights activist J.W. Cleary discusses the 
upcoming Martin Luther King celebration in Paducah, and all of the other 
events planned for the holiday. (12:00)

Newsmakers 2/6/2020



Congressman James Comer discusses the USMCA trade bill, and how he 
believes it will help American workers and comsumers (:00); Paducah CPA 
Dean Owen discusses the financial effects of the coronavirus pandemic 
(4:45); Chuck Williams from the Western Kentucky Special Olympics 
discusses the upcoming Polar Plunge event to benefit the organization 
(11:50)

Newsmakers 2/16/2020

Senator Mitch McConnell discusses the recent impeachment vote in the 
Senate and various other issues (:00); Sandra Wilson with the Paducah Area 
Chamber of Commerce discusses the chamber's upcoming trip to Frankfort to 
help secure funding for local infrastructure projects, tax reform, and 
funding for Barkley Regional Airport (8:12); Robert Alexander from Rare 
Auction Group discusses an upcoming online auction to benefit Starfish 
Orphan Ministries (12:40)

Newsmakers 2/23/2020

McCracken County High School Band Director John Lovell discusses an 
upcoming trivia night event to help raise money for the band, as well as a 
silent auction and bake sale. (:00); Michael Terra discusses the 10th 
annual Empty Bowls Project event. Empty bowls is a charity event to raise 
money for Community Kitchen, an organization that serves more than 70,000 
free meals a year to the people of McCracken County. (4:30); Nick Coleman 
from the Kentucky Bassmasters talks about the upcoming fourth annual swap 
meet to benefit the Kentucky Bassmansters Bass Club. (11:10)

Newsmakers 3/8/2020

Paducah CPA Dean Owen Speaks about the financial markets' response to the 
coronavirus pandemic (:00); Amberly Haverstock from Lotus discusses the 
Men Who Cook event to raise money for the organization to continue its 
mission of strengthening families against domestic violence. (4:47); Mikey 
Davis talks about the world championship of high school basketball and 
other programs to help kids go on to and be successful in college or 
professional basketball careers. (10:45)

Newsmakers 3/14/2020

Bill Mannehan from Badgett Playhouse discusses the upcoming performance at 
Patty's 1880's Settlement of Comedian Michael Joiner (God's Smart Alleck 



(:00); Mary Foley from Merryman House discusses the upcoming Pahducky 
Derby to raise money for Merryman House, a center in Paducah for victims 
of domestic violence (2:22); Mikey Davis talks about the world 
championship of high school basketball and other programs to help kids go 
on to and be successful in college or professional basketball careers. 
(7:05); Amberly Haverstock from Lotus discusses the Men Who Cook event to 
raise money for the organization to continue its mission of strengthening 
families against domestic violence. (11:40)

Newsmakers 3/20/2020

Bill Hughes talks with Anthony Tinnin with the American Red Cross about 
the severe blood shortage amid the coronavirus pandemic. He discusses 
government policy regarding the essential nature of blood drives, as well 
as several upcoming opportunities to donate blood. He also talks about 
additional precautions to prevent the spread of the virus at future blood 
drives (:00); Terry Reeves with a local travel agency speaks about the 
effect of the coronavirus pandemic on the travel industry, and how he is 
trying to protect the investments of his clients. (7:00)

Newsmakers 3/29/2020

Senator Mitch McConnell discusses the recent vote to approve the $2 
trillion coronavirus stimulus package, and what the bill provides. (:00); 
Paducah Mayor Brandi Harless calls into the Greg Dunker Show to share 
information about how the city is handling the disruptions due to the 
pandemic (5:30); Paducah Chiropracter Bob Leeper discusses how to deal 
with stress in the midst of the coronavirus pandemic (10:15)




